From: Fr. Michael J. Lumpe
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 4:13 PM
Subject: Update Letter to Priests

Brother Priests,

| want to thank all of you who have expressed an interest in hearing confessions in the near
future, taking all necessary health and safety precautions into consideration. | will be asking
Julie Greer to set up a conference call this week, Wednesday late afternoon sometime, with
priests who are interested in hearing confessions so that we can begin coordinating this effort
throughout the diocese. If you have not yet e-mailed me with your interest please do so by
tomorrow (Tuesday, 12 Noon) so that we can have you participate in the Wednesday
afternoon ZOOM conference call. Please e-mail me at bishop@columbuscatholic.org .

| also will be "gathering" the priests together by Deanery via ZOOM conference call. You
should have those dates and times already. If not, please contact Julie Greer.

Let us continue to pray for each other.
Fraternally,

Bishop Brennan



